
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Memphis-Shelby County Schools 

does not serve any foods 
containing Peanuts or Tree Nuts 

in this program! 
 

USDA is an equal opportunity employer, provider 
and lender. 


